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From: M. Thuy-tien Sides <SSR
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2019 5:56 PM
To: Rhoades, Wendy
Subject: Request to Postpone Rezoning Case # C14-2019-0100

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Mayor and Council,

| would like to request the postponement of the rezoning case # C14-2019-0100 until November 14, 2019.

I would like to propose that rezoning case # C14-2019-0100 be reviewed the same day as rezoning case # C14-2019-
0090 (November 14, 2019), since they are in such close proximity on Cooper Lane (nearly

adjacent). Additionally, the rezoning applicant expects to receive a finished Neighborhood Traffic Analysis
from the Austin Transportation Department (for the 2nd hearing of rezoning case # C14-2019-0090) by
November 4th, which should help determine if these requested SF-6 re-zonings are appropriate or not for this
stretch of Cooper Lane, which has been evaluated as a substandard road by the City of Austin.

Additionally, my personal reason for requesting postponement is so that I may attend the hearing without
missing any additional days of school to be at these hearings. I am a student at Texas Health and Science
University and I have missed my maximum allowed absences to attend these hearings without

negatively impacting my schoolwork - which will be concluded by November 14.

Thank you for your work and your consideration,

Michelle Sides

CAUTION:This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please
forward this email to CSIRT(@austintexas.gov.
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